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From: Heck, Patrick
To: Parks, Timothy
Subject: Fw: Thanks and Support for 400 E. Washington Ave. Redevelopment
Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 3:37:26 PM

Tim,

Below is some input on the LZ Ventures proposal. The sender gave me permission to
forward it on to you for inclusion with public comment.

Thanks,

Patrick

Alder Patrick Heck
608-286-2260

To subscribe to District 2 updates go to: 
http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/

From: Ryan Moze
Sent: Sunday, October 18, 2020 9:48 PM
To: Heck, Patrick
Subject: Thanks and Support for 400 E. Washington Ave. Redevelopment
 

Hello,

First, I just wanted to say thanks for your always informative newsletters and always
keeping city-wide equity in mind when thinking about the issues our community faces.

Second, I wanted to take a moment to express my support for
proposed redevelopment on the 400 block of East Washington Avenue. In order to do
our part to combat climate change, I believe that we need to accept more density
especially along what will (hopefully) soon be a rapid transit corridor.

Thanks,
Ryan
822 E Washington Ave #728
414-397-2553
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